
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
                        
School Trip Information                                                                          24th October 2024 

 
Year Group: Two 
Where: SeaCity Museum , Southampton,  SO14 7FY 
When: Tuesday 7th January 2025 
Time: Departing 8.20am Arriving back at school 4:00pm 
 
Cost: Voluntary contribution of £19.25 towards the costs to be paid via ParentPay by 
26/11/24. If you have any issues with regards to payment, please see or email Mrs Gordon 
in confidence. If we receive insufficient contributions the trip may be cancelled. 
 
Uniform/Clothing: School uniform to be worn. Depending on the weather, they will need a 
sunhat and sun cream/raincoat. 
 
Lunch Arrangements: When you pay via ParentPay, please indicate whether you would like a 
cheese or ham school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed lunch from home. 
Please also provide snacks to last throughout the day and two drinks (preferably water, not 
fizzy or milk based). They will be required to carry all their things with them all day, so please 
provide a small backpack.   
 
Additional info: In Term 3 we are learning all about The Titanic, we therefore want to 
immerse your children in this through visiting The SeaCity museum . On the trip the children 
will have the opportunity to explore SeaCity Museum and attend a workshop about The 
Titanic voyage. Children should not bring any money with them as there will not be an 
opportunity to go to the gift shop.   

 
Volunteer Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you are 
available to help, please specify ‘Yes’ on ParentPay, when you make the payment. 
 
Many Thanks 
Year 2. 

 


